Society solicitors that get instructions from Society ceo Peter Maher the most deceitful conceited bullying lying individual I have met



From:          Shane Donovan sdonovan@thymac.com.au                
Date:          Wednesday, 17 May 2006 9:54 AM
To:             Judith Tierney                                                                                                                                                                           Subject:     RE: This is urgent

Dear Mr Tierney,
 

Our client does not intend to provide any of the "information" that you seek there being no obligation to do so.  

Nor does it intend to correspond with you any further in relation to the issues that you have raised.
 We otherwise reject any suggestion that we have deliberately made false statements as you allege.
 

Yours faithfully

Shane Donovan 
Associate 
T: +61 7 3231 8888   F: +61 7 3229 0855 
THYNNE & MACARTNEY 



Member of the Kennedy Strang Legal Group 
Level 27, Comalco Place 
12 Creek Street, 
Brisbane QLD 4000 
www.thymac.com.au

Sid Brischetto was appalled at the behaviour of Qld Society officials as Sid makes it clearly obvious good governance, accountability and transparency are certainly not considered as a sense of duty by this highly unethical, arrogant and publicly deceptive Society. Sid Brischetto received lots of abuse when he tried to expose the wrongdoing of the secret Society of lay people. But Sid my wife Judith Tierney and me were totally ostracized after trying to expose the total lack of good governance, accountability and especially the total lack transparency by this Society to the its donors like me, the public, and the poor it perpetrates to look after. Despicable behaviour to its donors like myself and the poor!
From: "Isidoro Brischetto" brischetto@bigpofWi.com      good governance,       accountability       transparency                                                                                                To: <tom.barry@svdp-qld.org.au>; "Tom Kelly" <tom.kelly@grainco.com.au>; "Ron Beauchamp (E​mail)" <sth.pres.dc@svdp-qld.org.au>; "Peter Richards (E-mail)..<gcc.prichards.dc@svdp​qld.org.au>; "Mike McKeown" <mike.mckeown@svdp-qld.org.au>; '"Michael McKeown'" <diopres@onthenet.com.au>; "Michael Kuilboer (E-mail)..<west.pres.dc@svdp-qld.org.au>; "Maurie Kelly (E-mail)" <mjk@giLcom.au>; "Kathryn Hester (E-mail)" <kathryn@phoiberg.com.au>; "Judy Tierney (E-mail)..<jjls@bigpond.com>; "John Wiener (E​mail)" <wienerj@bigpond.com>; "John McCulloch (E-mail)..<john.mcculloch@svdp-qld.org.au>; "Joan McGrath (E-mail)" <joan.mcgrath@svdp-qld.org.au>; "Greg Harris (E-mail)" <state.vp.harris@svdp-qld.org.au>; "Father Morgan Batt (E-mail)" <MORGANBATT@bigpond.com>; "Annette Donnelly (E-mail)..nth.pres.dc@svdp-qld.org.au                                                                                                                                                                  Date:
Thursday, 16 January 2003 4:51                                                                                                                                    Subject: PLEA TO STATE COUNCIL MEMBERS

Dear All

In my email to you of 12/01/03 I tendered my resignation from the position of chairman of the Qld Rule Review Committee. By now you should have received formal notification from the State President, that I no longer represent the T'ville Diocesan Council and therefore I am no longer a member of State Council. I resigned from the position of T'ville diocesan president ahead of my full term (end of April 2003), as a result of a < MEDIATION? > meeting between the T'ville diocesan council and the T'ville regional council held in T'ville on 11/01/03, and chaired by National President John Moore and State President Michael Mckeown as mediators. As an advocate of good governance, accountability and transparency at State council meetings during my term on the Council, starting with state council members, to ensure that the good name of the Society of St Vincent de Paul could be upheld at all times and withstand total public scrutiny, I wish to fully endorse the sentiments of frustration expressed by John Wiener in his email of 13 January 2003 to all State Council members. I do hope that State Council, for the sake of the future of the Society, will have the moral fortitude to take positive action, and not merely make ineffective verbal/ written statements, to guide the society in Qld with full transparency and honesty, for the benefit of the needy as is required under the Rule and as a witness to the pledge the Society gives to its Benefactors when we ask and / or accept their gifts on behalf of the needy.         Good governance     Accountability   Transparency not from this Society                                                                                               
Yours in Christ                                                                                                                                                           Sid Brischetto  

